Knauss, Elizabeth

From: Knauss, Elizabeth

Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:23 PM

To: 'BOSEK, JOHN E'; garcia.javier@epa.gov
Cc: Desha, David A,; Madden, Melissa
Subject: Inspection follow up.

John — | spoke with our solid waste folks about the issues | observed around the mix tub. Can you send me verification
that the issues we observed in the solid waste processing area have been corrected? Photos of the north side and back
of the containment, along with a photo of the sump area would be helpful.

e Per the permit, the leachate collection system and sump are supposed to be cleaned out at least once per
operating day.

e The waste outside the containment walls needed to be cleaned up.

e The gaps between the concrete and metal, and between the metal panels need to be sealed so that waste
will not leak out.

Thanks



